
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS OF THE CITY OF GARY, INDIANA AND ALL 

OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS OF AN INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

BY FULCRUM CENTERPOINT, LLC CONCERNING ITS PROPOSED 

RENEWABLE FUELS PROJECT IN SAID CITY 

   

 Residents of the City of Gary, Indiana (the “City”), and all other interested persons, are 

hereby notified that Fulcrum Centerpoint, LLC (“Fulcrum”) is considering the construction, 

installation and equipping of a facility that will produce renewable transportation fuel in the City, 

to be located in the Buffington Harbor area.  The facility will convert approximately 700,000 

tons per year of process engineered feedstock (manufactured elsewhere from municipal solid 

waste) into approximately 33,000,000 gallons per year of transportation fuels (the “Renewable 

Fuels Project”).  On November 3, 2021 at the hour of 5:30 p.m., Central Standard Time, Fulcrum 

will hold a public informational meeting to present information relating to the Renewable Fuels 

Project and obtain the views of residents of the City and any other interested parties with respect 

thereto.  At the public informational meeting, Fulcrum will hear all persons interested in the 

proposed proceedings.  The meeting will be conducted virtually via Zoom videoconference 

through the following link which may be accessed by interested persons that want to observe 

and/or participate in the meeting:  https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87346700974.     

 

 Dated this 22nd day of October, 2021. 

 

          FULCRUM CENTERPOINT, LLC 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87346700974

